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The membership of the Advisory Committee on Off-Campus Programs (ACOP) for the 2016-2017 
academic year consisted of the following individuals: 
 
Erica Bastress-Dukehart, Ph.D. - Chair and CEPP Representative  
Cori Filson, Director, OCSE 
 
Note from the Director of OCSE: CEPP should note that OCSE remains uncomfortable with the size of the 
membership of ACOP. At its inception, ACOP (then ACIS) consisted of 6-7 faculty members, representing 
different disciplinary areas of the College. The committee now consists of two people who discuss issues 
as they arise. 



research and development opportunities; realizing additional revenue. ACOP and CEPP endorsed the 
proposal and the faculty voted to approve it in March 2017. 
 
TERMINATION OF SKIDMORE’S PARIS FALL SEMINAR  



programs list due to faculty and student interest and we are approaching departments about adding 
CIEE Seoul. These three programs not only are “repeat” petition programs, they also provide important 
geographic and disciplinary diversity to the overall approved programs list. 
 
As in the past, the petitions here are those reviewed this year and are for spring 2017 and fall 2017, 
rather than the current academic year. 
 
Fall petitions for spring 2017 = 29 petitions 

Approved = 26 
• CIEE Sharjah: American Un



• SIT Argentina: Transnationalism and Comparative Development in South America; Buenos 
Aires, Argentina 

• SIT Morocco: Migration and Transnational Identity; Rabat, Morocco 
• Temple Japan; Tokyo, Japan (3 petitions) 

Denied = 0 
Withdrawn = 3 

• Bard: Liberal Arts in Berlin; Berlin, Germany 
• CIEE Seoul: Arts & Sciences; Seoul, South Korea (2 petitions) 

 
ADDITION AND REMOVAL OF APPROVED PROGRAMS 
Each year, OCSE examines the departmental and overall approved programs lists with an eye toward 
adding programs that might enhance a specific department’s offerings or removing programs that are 
problematic or underutilized. We use data regarding student enrollments in each program, major 
enrollments in each program, and feedback from students and faculty. 
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